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Come say “FAREWELL”  
to the original  

Huntsville School building 

 

WHO:    Huntsville Community Members 

WHAT:   A final walk-through the existing school 

WHY:     Relive memories before the building is demolished  
   and we move into our new school next door. 

WHEN:  June 12, 2020    9:00 am-12:00 pm 

 

 
Due to safety guidelines under COVID-19, we must limit the number 

of people in the building at any one time.  

Please Call the office at 403-738-4522 to book your time. 

 
                

 


